
    NewsLetter
Warmingham Primary School PTA

The Warmingham PTA is looking to arrange a number of
events across the year to raise funds to support Warmingham
Primary School. We will try to keep you updated of the details
as much as possible however do contact us if you have any
questions.

If anyone would like to support with ideas or arrangements for
events this will be very welcomed. We are specifically looking
for a company or corporation who may consider ‘matching’
donations from some of the events so if any parents are aware
of a company who may consider this please contact us to
discuss further

The PTA will meet next on September 11th at 6pm, The Bear’s
Paw. We would welcome any new parents attending and
sharing ideas. We know how busy family life can be so you do
not need to commit to a significant role, however we do want
to make sure that all families have the opportunity to support
the school and the children. 

New Starters BBQ -  September 6th
2023

Film Night - September 28th 2023

Disco - November 3rd 2023

Upcoming Events

The PTA can be contacted directly via
the below email address:
warminghamschoolpta@gmail.com
The PTA also have a Facebook group  
- Warmingham Primary School PTA -
Within this group we will share
events and updates of PTA activities,
so please do join.

Communication

The clothes bin on the village hall
car park  brings in funds for the
school, so if you have any clothes
that can be donated please
consider dropping them at the
clothes bin

Did you know ... ?
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